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13 May 2020

Damien Pfeiffer
PO Box 58,
Dubbo NSW 2830

Dear Damien
Re: Orange LEP 2011 Amendment 17 — Extension of Time — PP_2018_ORANG_001_01

In view of advice from the Department (30 March 2020) concerning development
contributions for the above Council is in negotiations with the proponents to confirm a viable
way forward. We remain supportive of the concept but wish to ensure that the costs of the
development remain with the parties benefitted. With several landowners involved
negotiations both with council and among themselves are proceeding.

As you can appreciate the above, while proceeding well, is taking some time to resolve.
Accordingly Council requests a further extension of time to complete the amendment
(originally to be completed 21 December 2019, extended to 21 June 2020). A further
extension of 12 months is requested.

Yours faithfully
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